
The program for Sunday, March 12, 2017 will be presented   by Dan  and
Sharon Chase. Dan is a wood carver. The two of them (both teachers) will
be  demonstrating  the  art  of  wood  carving.  Dan  is  a  member  of  the
“Warrior’s Canvas” and Sharon is a member of the “Creative Artist Guild”.

The Watauga Valley Art League welcomes all who wish to visit us during our educational and
instructive monthly gatherings. Be Happy and paint more!

Some of the WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at www.wataugavalleyartleague.com. For more
information about the Watauga Valley Art League please contact Elton O'Hara at (423) 946-5607 or email us

WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com

*** Dues for 2017: $33 per person ($45 per couple and $18 for students) ***
Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605

***For your convenience, all forms and applications are in PDF Format
and can be downloaded and printed from www.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com***

Mark your calendars for  2017
                    
                March 6, 11:30 am........WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe

          March 12, 1:30pm........General Membership Meeting, Sycamore Shoals
April 3, 11:30am...........WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe
April 9, 1:30pm............General Membeership Meeting, Sycamore Shoals
June 23 & 24.......Set up for Summer Show at Sycamore Shoals
June 25, 1:30pm to 4:00 pm......Meet the artist Reception, Sycamore Shoals
June 25 to July 31.......WVAL Summer Art Show

     Art Classes            
Urban Bird's art class continues at the same location and same time.
Judy O'Hara Acrylic Courses – Please contact her at 833-5525 judyohara@ymail.com
Art Holsclaw & Chris Bryant – Johnson City Senior Center, Wednesdays at 12:30pm.If interested
come by the class or call Chris Bryant at 282-0865
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Anyone  wishing  to  make  a  donation  in  memory  of  Sharon
Neuhaus can do so by donating to the Johnson City animal shelter.
423-926-8769  3411  North  Roan  Street,  Johnson  City,  TN  37601
jcanimalshelter@embarqmail.com jcanimalshelter@embarqmail.com 
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Watauga Valley Art League Membership 

Meeting Sunday, February 12, 2017 

@Sycamore Shoals State Park

Elton O'Hara. President, opened the meeting and brought to the members' attention 

the passing of member Sharon Neuhaus. A sympathy card was available for 

signatures and donations made in her memory to the local animal shelter.

1. Lewis Loffmin is now the league's Membership Chairman. He announced there are 15 

members and 1 visitor in attendance today. Our visitor, Bonnie Koehler, is a friend of Wayne 

Ritchie and joined the league today after the meeting.

2. The league's Summer Show is scheduled for June 25 through July 21. Volunteers are needed 

for both this show as well as the December show .

3. The 2017 Board officers exhibited their style of art for 

today's meeting: Kimberly Anderson Mccarron-watercolor

Lewis Loffmin-

stained glass Linda

Loffmin 

-watercolor batik 

Tom White-

woodcarving

Judy O'Hara -acrylic still life and art trading cards

The next meeting will be held on March 12 at 1:30 pm. The program will feature woodcarving.

Submitted by Linda Loffmin


